

St. Clare Catholic Elementary School

4140 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5L 2Z3 Telephone: (905) 820-2227

"Striving For Excellence"



June 20th, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Elementary report cards will be delivered to your child's registered DPCDSB student email account. On Tuesday, June 24, 2025, you'll receive an email letting you know the report card has been sent. That message will also include easy-to-follow instructions on how to access it.

Since schools will be closed for the summer, we recommend downloading and saving the report card by June 26, 2025, so it's easy to access when you need it.

If you are unable to access the report card using the instructions provided on June 24th, please contact your child's teacher.

Thank you for your continued support as we work to strengthen communication between the school and our valued parents and guardians.

Sincerely,

R. Rodrigues-Coelho Principal

Copy to: Herman Viloria, Catholic School Trustee, Mississauga Wards 2 & 8